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PRAISE 

REPORT

AS OF

11-16-24



A couple of pictures from 
Innocent with the note:

Gathering with a group for 
bible study from the 

Sabbath a week ago and 
today!  





What a blessing seeing people meet on Sabbath!



Some people from my home district and brother Mataka's Home 
district met last week for Bible discussion!



This was their meeting today in Balaka district.







I HAD  A VERY SUCCESSFUL MISSION TRIP TO 

MASINDI I want to take this opportunity and thank 

YAHUAH our ELOHIM whom through you our great 

brothers and Sisters has allowed all tongues and races 

to hear the Truth of this end time, my heart is happy 

that I am one  OF the vessels doing this heavenly 

assignment in Africa, HalleluYAH. I traveled 

successfully to Masindi, and I found out that Brother 

Jackson and His Wife Monica announced me going to 

their place Masindi to bring the end time message of 

Yahuah. ..



….people and came in very large numbers. It was the very first time 
the WORD YAHUAH AND YAHUSHA was mentioned into their 
ears, it was a very new message with them. Most of the people in 
this area are obsessed by Traditional beliefs and ancestral spirits. 
But after hearing the truth of Yahuah, the Angels in heaven are 
happy, Four teachers were all men, received Yahusha as their 
savior. And then 7 ladies from the community received Yahusha the 
Savior. They are waiting for Baptism. We are believing  that we will 
have to organize baptism for People in different places where I have 
been preaching this great Truth of YHVH end time. May Yahuah 
bless you so much for the entire support. DECEMBER 2024, 
KAMULI MISSION TRIP COMING UP …



…There is a community-open ground in the areas of 

Kamuli, where brother Baligasima Clement asked the 

Permission for us to gather people there and preach 

Yahuah's Truths, they gave us that place. It was booked in 

October, and we shall gather people there in 

December/16th 2024.Therefore the KAMULI Yahuah's 

conference will be on 16th December 2024.I will travel 

from Lira to Kamuli early in the morning of 15th/December 

2024.The KAMULI mission trip will cost $300 US Dollars I 

have attached photos of the People of Yahuah in Masindi. 

HaleluYAH.Henry Mugisha.



What a blessing to see the name
Of YHVH and His torah preached!











Our Donations at work





Who knows how long the doors 
remain open?



The following is a picture Of a 
widow. She is taking Care of 9 

children, two Of them are 
handicapped. Our group has 

supported her 
for the past 2 years plus.



They are located in Kenya!



These two are handicapped and 
Must stay inside most of the time!



The need is
Great 

Everywhere!
All the praise
Goes to our

Heavenly Fahter for
The support.
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Thank you so much
For your prayers

And financial support to make  
this work in Uganda, Malawi, 

and Kenya for the past almost 4 
years possible!




	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9
	Slide 10
	Slide 11
	Slide 12
	Slide 13
	Slide 14
	Slide 15
	Slide 16
	Slide 17
	Slide 18
	Slide 19
	Slide 20
	Slide 21
	Slide 22
	Slide 23
	Slide 24
	Slide 25

